Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

Students are out of school this week on Monday, November 4 and Tuesday, November 5. The new quarter will begin on Wednesday, November 6. Parents, students are not allowed to go to other teacher's classrooms to use microwaves. We ask that you send them to school with food that doesn't need to be warmed up or take advantage of the hot meal that is served in the cafeteria.

If you have not voted, please make sure that you vote yes to the Sales Tax Referendum for Guilford County. This will approve a fraction of a penny sales tax that will aid in helping to increase our educator's pay. Just voting yes would raise about $25 million dollars annually to work to increase our teacher and frontline worker pay.

We will hold our quarterly Ram Fest for all students on November 15, where we will celebrate all of our students accomplishments during the 1st quarter. If you want to participate in the Ram Fest shoot out competition, you can purchase a ticket for $5 that will go towards our student drive to raise funds for United Way.

Our school store is open and it closes on Friday of this week. The link is in the email.

https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/zyg2Qy2nNt

Those are all of the announcements for this week. We are asking that our students come to school to start the 2nd quarter with a reset. Students are not allowed to wear bonnets or head scarves and must be in dress code everyday. We also want all students to keep their hands to themselves and treat everyone in the building with respect. We are trying our best to grow our Young Rams. We are capable of "NE"thing and let's have a great week Rams!
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